
Francis Lapointe 
207 8​th ​Ave. South 
Clear Lake, IA 50428 
 
April 1st, 2018 

Doug Gee 
Superintendant 
Clear Lake Community School District 
Administration Office 
1529 3​rd​ Ave. North 
Clear Lake, IA 50428 
 
Dear Superintendant Gee: 
 
Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as a teacher for the Clear 

Lake School District, effective at the end of the current academic year. 
 
I enjoyed my time at Clear Lake and I thank you for allowing me the opportunity 

to teach at Clear Creek Elementary these last three years. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Francis Lapointe 
  

 


